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The March field Opener was a great success with about 

30 people present and a bunch of aircraft. We had a 

pizza lunch and lots of flying. 

The weather was somewhat co-operative for most of the 

day. Everyone that was present had an enjoyable time 

and much fellowship went on. 

We did get some good pictures for the web site of the 

days activities. 

 

The first “Competition Saturday”, April 6th was not a 

good day for us.  The wind was up and we had scattered 

showers. Those present at 10:00 am decided by a 

majority vote lead by our President to cancel the event 

for the day and hope that the May weather would be 

better. 

 

The April meeting was held Tuesday April 9th at the 

Sunnyslope Improvement Association Hall. Attendance was 

very slack for the meeting with only seven members and 

one visitor present. It would be nice if more of the 

membership would attend the monthly meetings. The May 

meeting will likely be held at the field with the 

weather improving. 

Other upcoming events this spring include: • 25 May – 

Warbird Fly-in!  Mark your calendars and come out to 

compete.  I’ve seen several people with their bomb 

drops system installed and practicing.   
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Then this summer we have a Fun Fly sometime in July, 

events to be determined yet. 

 

If you have something you would like included in the 

Kitsap ARCS Aires Newsletter please send it to the Vice 

President at “sotm@comcast.net” 


